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RE: 


This term we will be focussing on how Christians worship and how the church is involved with the local community. 





PSHE:


We will continue to focus on the process of transition to secondary school and year 5 becoming role models in the school.





French:


The children will continue to focus on vocabulary. We will focus on basic conversation openers.





Art and DT


We will be studying the work of a series of artists such as Rousseau and Andy Warhol. The children will be taking inspiration from them to produce their own work.





Computing: 


We will be looking at the skills involved in programming and writing algorithms.





Music:


We have completed our work on digital music and will focus this term on listening and musical appreciation of different genre.





English:


This term we have started by writing a detailed diary of the activity week at the end of last term. We will be then write a persuasive leaflet on Swattenden.  Then for the next few weeks we will be writing in a variety if genre inspired by the current class book -  The London Eye Mystery by Siobhan Dowd.


Maths:


In Maths we are focussing on a period of revision so that; the year 6 children can be best prepared for early testing at secondary school and Year 5 will revise the years content so far. We will begin with place value, fractions and decimal fractions then move on to topic areas on shape and geometry.


Science


Our topic this term is the earth and space. The children will study the movement of the Earth and other planets. We will learn to describe the movement of the Moon and how day and night occurs across the globe.


History/Geography:


The class have started a topic on the Maya civilisation which will continue this term. In addition, we will be looking at maps and map skills as a mini geography topic.








PE & Games:


Team theme will continue to focus on tennis skills and ball control. The children will also take advantage of the new equipment the school have recently purchased. 





Please ensure a named PE kit is in school at all times. Please make sure all uniform is named. Homework will be given out on 


Fridays to be completed and handed in the following Wednesday. Please hear your child read as often as possible and ensure that you record this in their reading record. Please support them in the learning of their spellings and times tables. every week.





If you have any questions at all, please drop in and ask! 


Sincerely,


Mrs Lucinda Noonan and 


Mr Stuart Pryor 





Year 5&6 Curriculum Newsletter


Summer Term 6








Dear Parents and Carers,





Please have a look over our class curriculum for the coming Summer term…











